ATTENTION PHYSICIANS

EMR Notification: CHANGE of Author Copies (CIS Documents)

CHANGE: Effective April 9, 2024, the Author Copy of dictated documents from CIS will again flow into the EMR inbox through the integration with the CHR. The **exception** to this will be the Author Copies of the following documents only:

- Discharge Summary
- History and Physicals
- Short Stay Summary

ALL other dictated documents will have an Author Copy Inbox message for EMR integration.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact EMR Support at emrsupport@gov.pe.ca

This will NOT affect non EMR physicians. Paper documents will continue to print as usual.